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Medicare Provider Manual Updated 

Dear Provider, 

On Oct 22, 2021 the Molina Medicare Provider Manual for Washington state was updated to 
ensure compliance with Executive Order 14042. Please refer to the Addendum to Provider 
Responsibilities located at the front of the Manual for the update that was made in 
compliance with Executive Order 14042. 

Thank you for serving Molina members. 
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